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May 16, 2007 
 
 
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
TO:  Honorable Board Members 
 
FROM:  Kendra Goodman, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 
 
SUBJECT: Sponsor-Supported School District Services Agreement 
  Third Year of a Three-Year Agreement, Parent Notification System 
  Notification Technologies, Inc. 
 
 
On June 21, 2005, official action (attached) was taken to allow the District to “tag-on” to a District 
School Board of Monroe County bid for the initial purchase of a parent notification system (Connect-
ED) from Notification Technologies.  Based on this award, the District entered into a three-year 
contract with Notification Technologies, renewable annually at the mutual agreement of the parties.    
The contract involved a one-time set-up and support fee, and an annual, unlimited message fee, 
calculated at $3.60 per District student.  This fee will vary year to year, based on District enrollment.  
The second year of the contract is due to expire on June 21, 2007. 
 
Considering the services of the firm have been satisfactory, the vendor was contacted to verify their 
willingness to enter into the third year of the agreement.  They have agreed in writing (attached) to do 
so.  Based on an enrollment of 65,801 students, the annual fee will be $236,883.60.  We are 
requesting approval of this contract for the third year, for the term June 22, 2007 – June 21, 2008, 
and permission to place a purchase order on behalf of the Department of Communications in the 
amount of $236,883.60. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this matter, or if I can be of further assistance, please feel 
free to contact Ms. Tammy Rabon, Director of Communications, or me at your earliest convenience. 
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